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Proposed Reply Concerning the following comments on the Par:

Concerning “Range”
IEEE P802.15 study group SG3a intends to support higher physical data rates than

those currently defined by P802.15 task group 3, and similar to those targeted by this

proposal. However, the applications of 802.11 and 802.15 are different. 802.15 defines

standards for short-range wireless personal area networks, 802.11 defines standards for

relatively longer-range wireless local area networks.

This phrase is not precise. It is not clear what the target range is and how it differs from

802.11 or 802.15 definitions, please clarify. By definition range limitiation is not

inherent to 802.15. The fundamental difference between 802.11 and 802.15 is topology.

The different requirements of each group may result in different standards that satisfy

the purpose and scope defined in each project’s PAR.

Range seems to be the only differentiator, and that is not a valid distinction.
Proposed Resolution:  Comment declined for the following reasons:

1. The target range is the current range of 802.11 wireless LANs. Traditionally the upper limit for an Ethernet LAN is up to 2km; current ranges of wireless LANs are approximately 300m without additional spatial signal processing. Moreover, according to the Charter of 802.15,  range is, in fact an inherent limitation of 802.15: it defines a network in a personal operating space, “…the space about a person that typically extends up to 10 meters in all directions and envelops the person,” according to http://grouper.ieee.org/groups/802/15/pub/WPAN-FAQ.htm.  This has thus  always been the fundamental difference between a WPAN and  WLAN.  

2. The fact that WPANs may use a different topology is merely incidental; WPANs for 802.15 were originally envisioned, in fact as “802.11 MAC lite”; See

http://grouper.ieee.org/groups/802/15/pub/1998/Nov98/1 for example.

On “Scope”

12. Scope of Proposed Project:

The scope of this project is to define an amendment that shall define

standardized modifications to both the 802.11 physical layers (PHY) and the

802.11 Medium Access Control Layer (MAC) so that modes of operation can

be enabled that are capable of much higher throughputs, with a maximum

throughput of at least 100Mbps, as measured at the MAC data service access

point (SAP).

Use of 100Mbps is inconsistent in this document. Is this a minmum,

maximum, or target?
Comment declined for the following reasons. The SG feels that the text properly states that the maximum throughput will be at least 100Mbps as measured at the MAC data service access point (SAP).  Thus, the minimum target is at least 100Mbps; a higher throughput is desirable, if achievable.  Review of this target rate (in this sentence, the explanatory notes, and evaluation matrix) is consistent on this point. While  “it is anticipated that some of these modes will have throughputs that are substantially below 100Mbps, but that are still substantially higher, given similar operating conditions, than any modes in the existing 802.11 standard,” the target minimum rate will be at least 100Mbps.
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